“Building the Week”

at Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls                                                                                           
November 18, 2020
	Wed. 11/18

	Thurs. 11/19
Honor Hat Day 


	 Fri. 11/20
8:30 Mass for Middle School 

1st Quarter Report Cards K – 8 

will be sent home today
Honor Assembly -  Live Feed @ 1:30 for Families

 
	Sat. 11/21


	Sun. 11/22

	Mon. 11/23
NO SCHOOL 

PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES


	Tues. 11/24
8:10 Morning Prayer in Gym


	Wed. 11/25
8:30 Thanksgiving Mass
Students Dress in School Uniforms

No Gym Classes
No NW Bus

11:00 Dismissal PK – Gr. 8

NO PM Latch-Key




	Thurs. 11/26
Happy Thanksgiving

 
	Fri. 11/27
No School 
	Sat. 11/28
	Sun. 11/29


	Mon. 11/30
8:10 Advent Service in Gym

Lunch Menu:

Chicken Taco Wrap

Refried Beans, Corn

Fruit & Milk


	Tues. 12/1
	Wed. 12/2
Picture Retake Day
	


There will not be a newsletter next week.
School News:

Report Cards will be sent home this Friday, November 20th.  Please make sure to check your child’s book bag.  You will need the report card when you have your Parent Teacher Conference on Monday, November, 23rd.
Honor Assembly will begin at 1:30 for Grades 3 – 8 for families to watch on-line.    

Enclosed are the Parent Teacher Conference times that the teachers have set up to zoom or have a phone conference with you.  If you need to make a change, please contact Mrs. Kline at 283-1455 x 201 to make a change and she will check their availability.
In the spirit of Thanksgiving, Catholic Academy’s Student Council is sponsoring a Food Drive to benefit local food banks.  Please send in your donation with your child to their classroom by our Thanksgiving Mass.
Our Thanksgiving Mass will be held on Wednesday, November 25th at 8:30am.  Students are to dress in their school uniforms.  There will be no gym this day.

Candygrams:  Our annual Candygram sale began last week.   Please return the enclosed flyer if you wish to send a Christmas wish to a family member, friend or teacher.  Each Candygram is $1.00 and will be delivered on Tuesday, December 22nd. All orders must be in by Friday, December 16th.    No late orders will be processed. 
Picture retake day will be Wednesday, December 2nd beginning at 8:30am.  If you are unhappy with your child’s picture, which is enclosed, please return the complete package with your child and their picture will be taken at no charge.  If your child was absent on picture day please send them in their “special clothes” and request a picture package order form from the school office. 
December Calendars are included in today’s folder.

There will be NO Niagara Wheatfield Busing on Wednesday, November 25th.

There will be NO After-School Care on Wednesday, November 25th.
REMINDERS:

ARRIVAL:  Please remember that our school day begins at 8:00am.  It is vital that your child be in their classroom ready to begin their day. 

DISMISSAL:  If your child is being dismissed early, please send a note to the teachers in regards to the time and reason.  Due to new procedures the teachers need to have this information in advance to log in the computer to make sure that your child is being sent to the right place at dismissal.  Due not call the office.  The office does not handle dismissal, so please make sure you relay any changes in dismissal to the classroom teacher before 2pm.
PICK-UP:  Please remember when you are picking up your child or grandchild to wear a MASK and to Social Distance.  We have many adults not doing so and we need to follow the CDC Health Guidelines for schools.  We want our students and families to be safe and we want our students to stay in school.
QUESTIONS:  Our school nurse, Michelle Gardner is here daily to answer any medical questions you may have regarding covid guidelines, medical forms or any other basic medical needs.  She can be reached at 283.1455 ext. 218. 
Fundraising Updates:
Football Crazr stubs and payments are due tomorrow.  Remember this is a time sensitive sale and we must mail them to the company by Friday morning at 9am.  All winners will receive a check payable from Fund Crazr, Inc. not the school.  All fundraising families are responsible to sell 15 tickets at $10 each.
Gertrude Hawk Holiday Candy Sale – We would like to thank the following families who sold Christmas Candy to help make our school viable for this year.  Please remember that you can still make purchases on-line until 12/15/20 (shipping fees apply).  Our group code number is 703668 when placing an on-line order.

THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING FAMILIES:



Abel, Anthony, Barnes, Bower, Butera, Catanese, Eberly, Gilmer, Guthrie, Hansen, 



Herman, Jakubowski, Kline, Klimecko, Laviz, Murphy, Napierala, Proietti, Rydelek, 



Savard, Singer, Smith-Ryleigh, Smith-Stella, Swanson, Sweney, Wirth.  And our Top 



Seller:  Isabelle Wiatr
	                                           ENCLOSURES
	

	Keep at Home

Newsletter 

December Calendars
	Return to School
Non-perishable food items 
Candy Cane Gram 
 


Have a Blessed and Safe Thanksgiving.

